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About

As of Fall 2023, Absorb has updated their Learner Experience, allowing quicker and easier access between lessons, less mouse

clicks, and an easy and exciting way to see your progress while taking the lessons.

This QRG will introduce the new Course Player, and this section will replace the current information about courses on the Learner

QRG.

Click here to open and print a PDF copy.

https://dyzz9obi78pm5.cloudfront.net/app/image/id/6511d6f300347810a6221c12/n/absorb-new-course-player-intro-september-2023.pdf

